
Good Afternoon, 
 
There is a public consultation being carried out by the Government at the moment. 
We at Country Clean Recycling Ltd. would like to keep things as they are. 
We have drafted the below email for all of our suppliers to invite them to show their 
support. 
 
 

Please Sign your company name and address at the bottom of this email before 
forwarding to xxxxx@ccpc.ie by this Friday 2nd March 2018. 
Can you please email me back when you have this sent. 
 
 
Many thanks 
Denise Marnane 
Accounts Department 
Country Clean Recycling T/A Cork Mini Skips 
 
This electronic message, including all contents and attachments, contains information that may be privileged, confidential or 
otherwise protected from disclosure. The information is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the addressee, then any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this message or any of its contents or attachments is prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the original message and all copies. Country Clean Recycling 
accepts no liability for any loss, damage or consequence, whether caused by our own negligence or not, resulting directly or 
indirectly from the use of any attached files. 

 
 
BEGIN EMAIL FROM HERE  
 
 
 
 
RE:         Irish Household Waste Collection Market Public Consultation 
 
 
 
I am writing in response to the Public Consultation on the Irish Household Waste Collection 
Market. 
 
I want to make the following points.   
 
As an employer and a member of the local community, I would strongly oppose a change in 
the market from competition in the market to competition for the market. 
 
 

 My business employs a lot of local people and these jobs would be in jeopardy if 
competition for the market was introduced   

 These people and their families depend on the survival of our business. 
 The survival of our business and valuable local jobs depends on the survival of the 

waste companies we currently supply. 
 They in turn employ 5,000 people across the country. 
 Right now, the current system is working well. 
 There is no evidence in your discussion document of any problem that couldn’t be 

resolved under the current structures. 
 There is no evidence that a change in structure wouldn’t lead to greater problems.   
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 There is competition in the market which keeps prices down for customers and 
provides gainful employment in this community for hundreds of people. 

 Under a competition for the market structure competition and choice will be reduced, 
businesses will close, jobs will be lost, costs will increase, and there will be no benefit 
to customers or the community.   

 The loss to our community as a result of company closures and job losses would be 
devastating. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
__DenisBuckley___________ 

  
Company name and address 
 

 


